
Team Lone Tree School Events January 2017 
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9 10 11 12 13 
BACK TO SCHOOL TODAY 
MINIMUM DAY- 1:15 P.M. 

DISMISSAL 

Teamwork Tuesday 2/3 @ 
recess 
 

 
*Reni Wednesday – wear a 
school shirt or Star Wars shirt 
every Wednesday at school. 
 
 

*9:45 A.M.- New Student Social 
*1:30 P.M.- Attendance Ice 
Cream Truck and Recess Play 
*Yellow Ribbon Club K/1/2 @ 
lunch 

 

                               16 17 

 

19 20 
NO SCHOOL       

 
Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

*Teamwork Tuesday 4/5 @ 
recess 
*Dr. Seuss Week – Books 
collected in the office for the 
book swap today through 
2/14/17.  See the Dr. Seuss 
Read Across America flyer 
for more info. 
 

 *8:00 A.M.- Coffee with the 
Principal – room 15 
*10:00 A.M. Yellow Ribbon Club 
Reunion Party 
*4/5 Classroom Spelling Bees 
*Yellow Ribbon Club 3rd @ 
lunch 
*5:00 P.M.- WSD Board 
Meeting 
*ELAC/DELAC Committee 
Meeting, 4:00 p.m. @ 
Wheatland Elementary School 
 

*7:45 A.M.- TLTV Donut, 
Coffee, and Cocoa Sales  
*8:45 A.M.- Friday at the 
Flagpole with Honor Guard 
adopted by Tucker 
 

     23 24 25 26 27 
Kind Citizen Week: 

-Say good morning to 15 
people. 
-Be a good sport when playing 
a game and make a positive 
comment. 
-Anytime this week - write 
something cool about YOU and 
put it on the Kind Citizen Week 
board in the multi. 
 

 

Kind Citizen Week: 

-Sit with someone new at lunch. 
-Leave a note on someone’s 
desk to give them a compliment 
or brighten their day. 
 
*AI Session 2 begins 
*After school enrichment for 4/5 
begins. 
 

Kind Citizen Week: 

-Write a note to someone in 
your family to show 
appreciation. 
-Look for someone who needs 
a smile today. Check in with 
them and help them find a 
reason to smile. 
 

Kind Citizen Week: 

-Ask a friend something about 
them that you would like to 
know and listen to their 
response. 
 
*Yellow Ribbon Club- 4/5 @ 
lunch 
 

Kind Citizen Week: 

-Make a bookmark for a friend. 
-Invite a new friend to play at 
recess. 
 
*Progress Report Cards Sent 
Home 

30 31    
Safe Plan practice as a campus 
– this will be a lockdown. This 
is just a practice.   
 
 
 

  

 
 
 

 

  

WINTER BREAK 

18 

Mark your calendar for February 9, 
5:00 p.m.  Student Escorts a Parent 
Dance at school.  See flyer for more 

details. 
 February 3 = 100th day of school 

VALENTINE GRAMS ON SALE IN ROOM 20, SCHOOL FRC, 8:45 A.M. – 1:45 P.M. JANUARY 23 – FEBRUARY 10 

TEAM LONE TREE 
RELAY FOR LIFE – SIGN 
UP – JOIN THE TEAM – 
WE NEED YOU.  
RelayForLife.org/wheatland, 
scroll down the page to click 
on All Teams then find and 
click on Team Lone Tree.  
Please email Ms. Bridges 
(kbridges@wheatland.k12.ca.
us) or Ms. Jensen 
(mjensen@wheatland.k12.ca.
us) if any questions about the 
event. 
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STATE TESTING – INTERIM ASSESSMENT 
3rd – 5th grade students will be participating in a short interim assessment within the state testing protocol on their school one to one devices in class 
sometime during the day on January 25 & 26.  These are very short, practice assessments for students to become more comfortable navigating the software 
and in preparation for the California Assessment of Student Performance and Progress (CAASPP) to be formally conducted in May.  We will hold another 
interim assessment session in the coming months, again as practice and to increase student familiarity.  There is a parent information packet regarding the 
state assessment that can be found at this address: http://www.cde.ca.gov/ta/tg/ca/documents/sbparentgde35.pdf.  If you have any questions, please call 
Mrs. Jacklett, 530-788-0248 ext. 1. 
 
SAFE PLAN PRACTICE 
Per the letter that was sent home with your student on the first day of school or upon enrollment this year, we will be holding a safe plan practice on 
January 30.  We conduct a campus-wide lockdown that lasts typically less than 20 minutes.  Security Forces is notified and often participates with 
presence on campus.  This is a practice.  Our staff talks to the students to prepare in an age-friendly manner. If you have any questions, please call Mrs. 
Jacklett, 530-788-0248 ext. 1. 
 
PARKING LOT 
Please continue to pull forward to the shelter for drop off and pick up.  Thank you for not leaving cars parked/ unattended at the flagpole plaza.  Please do 
not use the staff parking lot or the walkway near A/B buildings as pick up/drop off locations.  Our pick up/drop off location is at the flagpole plaza. Your 
continued support of the efficient and safe flow of traffic helps everyone to a better experience. 
 
TEAM LONE TREE VOLUNTEER NETWORK  
Thank you to those who have elected to add their name and email to the volunteer database – we appreciate your partnership.  We are encouraging parents, 
and any other persons wishing to volunteer, to provide an email address for our volunteer database in order to be notified of a variety of volunteer needs on 
campus.  Some opportunities require fingerprints, while others do not and fingerprinting should not dissuade you from adding your name to the volunteer 
database.  This will be an email system for notification of volunteer needs that arise on campus.  The form is available in the school office or you can send 
your information directly to our parent coordinator, Jana Kingery, at teamlonetreevolunteers@gmail.com.   
 
FRIDAY AT THE FLAGPOLE  
Please join us on January 20th for Friday at the Flagpole, adopted by Mr. Tucker’s class. Our entire school will be in the plaza from 8:45 – 9:00 a.m. and 
we’d love to see our families attend as well. 
 
WHO DO WE CONTACT? 
It is very important that we have the most current information regarding you and your child in case of emergencies. Please remember to contact the office 
with any changes regarding your current address and phone numbers, or emergency contacts. This includes a copy of power of attorney for a caregiver if 
needed during deployment.  
 
ARRIVAL TO CAMPUS 
Breakfast opens at 7:45 a.m.  Students are not to be on campus prior to 7:45 a.m. and we appreciate your support of this arrival time.  Students may enjoy 
breakfast or library in the mornings at the designated opening hours.  K – 3rd grade students may report to class at 8:15 a.m. (school starts at 8:30 a.m.) and 
4th – 5th grade students may report to class at 7:55 a.m. (school starts at 8:10 a.m.). BREAKFAST IS FREE FOR ALL ENROLLED STUDENTS 
 
NOON DUTIES 
If you are interested in substituting in a noon duty position and have fingerprints cleared with our District, please call our office (788-0248 and press 1 after 
the system answers) to notify Miss Marin to be put on our call list.  
 
UPCOMING MINIMUM DAYS – ALL STUDENTS DISMISS AT 1:15 P.M. (Please see your school calendar for all dates) 
Monday, January 9         Monday, February 6        Monday, March 13 - Friday, March 17 (Parent/Teacher Conferences)   Monday April 3     Thursday, June 8  
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